From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 18/10/2024 9:32:19 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
18/10/2024

MR Michael Moynihan
1 Ainslee Place PL
Seaforth NSW 2092

RE: DA2024/1171 - 2742 | 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

3 new squash courts are going to be an awesome addition to the northern beaches. With
squash being part of the next Olympics and professional games being played on Martin
Place, these 3 will quickly be full. We should push for 5 straight away so that we can fulfil club
and casual players at peak times. Kind regards, Michael Moynihan





